
 

  

 

 

Temporary Closure: Whirlpool/spa at the Dufferin Clark Community Centre 
 
Effective Thursday, May 8 

 
The whirlpool/spa at the Dufferin Clark Community Centre (1441 Clark Ave. W.) will 
be temporarily unavailable from Thursday, May 8 to Friday, May 9 inclusive to 
allow for the installation of new whirlpool/spa filters. During this time, the use of the 
whirlpool/spa by patrons will be paused. There will be no impact on Recreation 
programming. While the whirlpool/spa is being repaired, the community centre will 
remain open for continued use. The whirlpool/spa is expected to reopen on 
Saturday, May 10. 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After 
hours, please call the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
 


